
 

 
 

17th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Years 1 and 2, 
 
We are offering the chance for children to take part in a Streetdance afterschool club for the remainder of Term 
3. 
 
The club will take place from 3.30pm until 4.15 on Wednesday 24th and 31st January and 7th February, with a 
professional dance teacher from Simply Street Dance School. 
 
The sessions will teach children high energy dance moves incorporating different styles including freestyle, 
theatrical and contemporary.  The sessions will keep children healthy with  fun and energetic dance routines 
which cater to individual abilities. 
 
The first 20 children to return the reply slip below will be guaranteed a place at the club.  Subsequent children 
will be added to the waiting list. 
 
Please return your reply slip to the School office  by Friday 19th January if you would like your child to attend 
the Streetdance after school club. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Kirsteen Craig 
Principal 
 
 

 
Please sign my child up to the following sessions: 
 
Street Dance Club – Years 1 and 2 – Wednesday 24thJanuary, 31st January and 7th Febuary 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent /Carer Signature ________________________________________________ 
 
Date _______________ 


